
Omicron and the Schools
Virtual Town Hall

Featuring: 

Panagis Galiatsatos, MD, MHS Patty Wilson, PhD, PMHNP-C

Virtual    6:00pm-7:00pm EST

Tuesday, February 1 for Parents
Thursday, February 3 for Teachers

An opportunity to ask Johns Hopkins experts questions
about COVID, Vaccination, Immunizations, Variants and
Mental Health as they apply to your children and
students!

Moderated by:

Annette Anderson, PhD​

Eventbrite
Registration

Join via Zoom &
Facebook Live

https://bit.ly/heat
corpstownhall


